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Addendum

G. C. Harcourt

The editors have kindly allowed me to apologise in this addendum for the lack
of good manners and proper scholarship in my article “The systemic down-
side of flexible labour market regimes: Salter revisited’ (ELRR, 23, June 2012,
pp. 117-122). I should have acknowledged the great input by Tony Cockerill
into the project which we started together some years ago in Cambridge. I
should also have thanked Trevor Stegman for his wise comments on the pro-
posed project.
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